[image: image1.jpg]HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS

HELPING CHILDREN SUCCEED



lori.pfeiffer


Resolution of Recognition

#HCSMakeItCount Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and Hardin County Schools employees dedicating themselves totally to students, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2016-17 school year is #HCSMakeItCount and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a HCS staff member at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSMakeItCount Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on August 18, 2016, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSMakeItCount Award for August 2016:

Neal Gibbs, the Junior Leadership Corps instructor at North Middle School.  Mr. Gibbs is constantly working to make the children in his building better citizens.  He is dedicated to giving them the ability to create leadership opportunities through various civic and community functions.  He recently orchestrated a day – the first day of school – for community volunteers to greet North Middle School students as they entered the school and encourage them to give their best.  Mr. Gibbs is a selfless encourager for all of the students at North Middle School.
Baute Lanham, a computer systems technician for the Hardin County Schools.  Mr. Lanham puts in long and rigorous hours to ensure the computer systems at John Hardin High School, Bluegrass Middle School, New Highland Elementary School and the Central Office work as expected.  He is known to log tens-of-thousands of steps on his Fit-Bit each day because he places a high importance on urgency, professionalism and class.  He is truly dedicated to his “customers” and will never turn one away.

The Board extends its congratulations to Mr. Gibbs and Mr. Lanham for the recognition that he has earned for himself and Hardin County Schools.
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